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COMMUNITY
SUCCESS

Each month tonnage
reports are sent to Lower
Allen Township regarding
the amount of recycling
collected from residents.
In the month of
November 89.99 tons of
single stream materials
were collected from
residents in Lower Allen
Township by Penn Waste.
That is more than 178,000
pounds of recycling,

equivalent to more than
9 pounds of recycling per
resident. Those pounds
turn into grant money for
the Township when
reported yearly to DEP.

Lower Allen Township

New Year New Challenge

How can you improve your recycling efforts in your
house? Do you recycle everything that can be
recycled curbside? Are those pizza boxes making into
the trash and not the recycling? Do your teenagers
need a refresher on what can be recycled? Whatever
challenge your household is facing regarding
recycling, the Township is here to help with monthly
informative newsletters to educate and assist in
increasing your recycling efforts in your household.
Check Penn Waste's website for information on what
can be recycled. Consider other ways to recycle, not
just curbside, think freecycle Facebook pages or
donations to local organizations.

Watch for a new monthly newsletter to be posted
online and available in the Municipal Building.

January Challenge = Analyze Your Home Recycling



